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ENVIROTEST SYSTEMS HOLDINGS CORP. SELECTED BY THE STATE OF OHIO FOR NEW CONTRACT 

 

Leading vehicle emissions inspection services provider Envirotest Systems is chosen by the 

State of Ohio in a competitive bid process to operate its new E-Check program in NE Ohio. 

 
East Granby, CT (January 30, 2012)  Envirotest Systems Holdings Corp. (Envirotest) 

announced today that the State of Ohio, after completing its evaluation of a competitive bidding 

process, has awarded a new contract to the company to operate a vehicle emissions testing 

program in the Cleveland/Akron area.  The term of the new contract begins on June 4, 2012 and 

runs through June 30, 2015 with potential cumulative renewal options through June 30, 2017, 

subject to and contingent upon the appropriation of funds for this contract by the Ohio General 

Assembly. 

 

“We are very pleased and honored to have the opportunity to continue our more than 22 years of 

premier service to the citizens of the State of Ohio and to continue our contributions to 

improving the air quality in northeast Ohio,” stated Envirotest President & CEO Mark San 

Fratello.  “We look forward to working with Ohio EPA to bring new and innovative testing 

choices to Ohio’s motorists and to providing the State with the most efficient, convenient and 

effective vehicle emissions testing program possible,” he added. 

  

Envirotest Systems Holdings Corp. 

Established in 1974, East Granby, Connecticut based Envirotest Systems Holdings Corp. is the 

leader in vehicle emissions testing equipment and services in North America and provides 

Remote Sensing Device equipment and services throughout the world.  The company operates 

eight large, high-volume vehicle emissions testing programs in the U.S. and Canada under its 

Envirotest brand. 

 

Contact: Mark San Fratello Envirotest Systems Holdings Corp. 

 860.392.2310 7 Kripes Road 

 mark.sanfratello@esph.com East Granby, CT 06026 


